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Re: Privacy Statement

From Choudhury Saiful - Head of Privacy <saiful.choudhury@uhl-tr.nhs.uk>
Date Mon 21/07/2025 3:18 PM
To Lowther Nicola - Systems and Data Administrator <nicola.lowther@uhl-tr.nhs.uk>
Cc McCarthy Julie - Senior Learning and Development Manager <julie.mccarthy@uhl-tr.nhs.uk>

Thanks Nicola

No changes - this is still relevant

Saiful Choudhury
Head of Information Governance /Data Protection Officer
University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust 
T: +44116 2586053 | Ext: 26053 | M: 07950854942| Let’s chat on Teams
 
Need IT help? Get in touch here.

From: Lowther Nicola - Systems and Data Administrator <nicola.lowther@uhl-tr.nhs.uk>
Sent: 15 July 2025 10:50 AM
To: Choudhury Saiful - Head of Privacy <saiful.choudhury@uhl-tr.nhs.uk>
Cc: McCarthy Julie - Senior Learning and Development Manager <julie.mccarthy@uhl-tr.nhs.uk>
Subject: Privacy Statement
 
Hello Saiful,

Could you please look over this and confirm if there has been any changes to the UHL privacy notice.
The privacy notice has been updated by Department for Education for the new academic year so that
has been updated on this document.

Thanks,

Nicola Lowther

Systems and Data Administrator

Learning and Development Team

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/chat/0/0?users=natalia.bellot@uhl-tr.nhs.uk&topicname=Chat
https://servicedesk.xuhl-tr.nhs.uk/servicedesk.WebAccess/ss/dashboard/open.rails?id=c2492b87-2b72-4068-8983-0e1e2a2e6a15
https://vimeo.com/1045047018
https://vimeo.com/1045047018


Nicola.lowther@uhl-tr.nhs.uk

Follow our Learning and Development page on UHL Connect here to keep up to date with the latest
news and offerings

https://uhlconnect.uhl-tr.nhs.uk/site/121169ae-44b5-48b1-bb9c-e96785ec1c34/dashboard

